
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE:      Consider Approval of Partnership Application 
      Resolution 
 
DATE:      February 26, 2018  
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Terry Morawski 
      Chief Operations Officer 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
Every two years, school districts in Arkansas are required to submit an updated Master Facilities 
Plan to the Arkansas Division of Public School Academic Facilities and Transportation. The plan 
has been updated and reviewed by district staff, Corgan/Childers Architects and State Facilities 
Consultant Harvie Nichols. The district is not obligated to complete projects listed in the Master 
Facilities Plan. 
 
In addition to the Board’s approval tonight, staff held a public hearing to receive comments on 
the Master Facilities Plan on February 22 at 5 p.m. at the Service Center. This public hearing 
was advertised in local media, as well as on the district’s web page and social media. A record 
of the meeting, as well as the recorded comments, are included in the attachments to this item. 
 
If approved, the signed Board Resolution will be submitted to the Arkansas Division with the 
2018 Partnership Applications.  

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The administration recommends the Board approve the resolution in support of State 
Partnership Applications.  

If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  

Move to approve the 2018 Partnership Project Application Resolution.  


